Craver, Patti «

From: Smith, Maxwell Q/f ) =
Sent: Thursday, April A 2012 8:40 AM
To: Uttal, Susan; Woodall, Lauren; Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis
Subject: FW: Entergy-NRC Pilgrim Nuclear Relicensing ESA Consultation
Hi Everybody,

(b)(5)
Thanks,

Maxwell Smith

Attorney

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of the General Counse!
{301)415-1246
Maxwell.Smith@nrc.gov

[NOTE: This email may contain ATTORNEY-CLIENT COMMUNICATIONS or ATTORNEY WORK-PRODUCT. DO NOT RELEASE UNLESS
THE COMMISSION DETERMINES OTHERWISE.]

From: Meg Sheehan [mailto:meg@ecolaw.biz]

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 8:22 AM

To: daniel.morris@noaa.qov

Cc: Jones River; Mary Lampert; Susan Reid; Michal Freedhoff; Ken (DEP) Kimmell; Bruce Carlisle; Richard Delaney; curt
spaulding; david.webster@epamail.epa.gov; Beth Card; Smith, Maxwell; Anne Bingham

Subject: Entergy-NRC Pilgrim Nuclear Relicensing ESA Consultation

Dear Mr. Morris,

Please accept the attached comments on yoﬁr agency's ongoing Endangered Species Act consultation with the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission regarding the 11 ESA-listed threatened and endangered species, and Northern
Right Whale critical habitat.

We understand that your agency plans to make a decision on the NRC Staff biological assessments by April 15,
2012. Other groups are also planning to submit information to NMFS for consideration within the next week
and we request that you provide these groups the opportunity to submit information prior to your decision.
Please acknowledge receipt of these documents by reply to this email.

The remaining 6 documents will be sent to you in a separate email.

Please contact me if you have any questions.




j '

Margaret E. Sheehan
Attorney at Law*
Volunteer

EcoLaw Massachusetts

meg(@ecolaw.biz
cell (b)(8)




